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Dear Colleagues,  

Another summer is coming to a close which means it is time to start thinking about continuing education events! The 

SASHA board has been hard at work planning conferences in an effort to deliver intriguing, affordable professional 

development opportunities for professionals in the field of speech language pathology. 

In an attempt to keep workshop costs to a minimum and to save paper, SASHA will continue to use our website and 

newsletter to keep you up to date with information about upcoming workshops and any other important SASHA 

information.  Handouts for upcoming workshops will also be available on the website prior to the event.  We will continue 

to use mail-in registration forms, which can be found on the current event page and checks or cash as the only means of 

payment. Our membership will also remain FREE! Just fill out the form on the website under the ‘Membership’ tab.  

Workshops will be held at the Holiday Inn Express & Suites 9175 W. Stockton Blvd in Elk Grove.    

 

SASHA will be sponsoring the following conferences: 

September 22, 2017: Dr. Celeste Roseberry-McKibbin, PH.D., Assessment and Intervention for 

English Language Learners with Language Impairment, Holiday Inn Express & Suites, Elk Grove, 

CA. (Please visit our website to find out more information regarding this workshop.) 

Spring Conference: TBA (Check back on the SASHA website under the ‘Events’ tab to find out more 

information as this time of year approaches.) 

 

2017-2018 Board members: 

CO-PRESIDENTS: Christina Garcia and Hillary Hyske 

PRESIDENT ELECT: 

TREASURER:  Lori Bormann 

SECRETARY: Danielle Anderson 

CORRESPONDANCE COORDINATOR: Anita Peña 

CEU ADVISOR: Valerie Myers 

SACRAMENTO STATE AND VENDOR LIAISON: Margaret Addicott 

 

SASHA is always welcoming new members and is currently in need of a president elect.  If you are interested 

in becoming a member or you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at 

info@sacasha.org or visit our website www.sacasha.org under the ‘Contact’ tab.  Thank you for your continued 

support.  We look forward to seeing you at the next conference. 

Sincerely,  

Christina Garcia and Hillary Hyske 

SASHA Co- Presidents 2017-2018 

mailto:info@sacasha.org
http://www.sacasha.org/

